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Nanango 4615 

 

We believe these amendments are a full-frontal assault on individual property rights. They will hamstring 

farmers and landholders from managing and developing their properties. They will stifle rural investment, 

and lower a dark cloud over property values and equities in many areas of rural and regional Queensland. 

Having lived and worked on farms all our lives, we can assure you that these amendments are detrimental 

to individual farmers and in fact the whole rural industry in Queensland. 
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